
From: Greene,Kelly 
Sent: Thursday, 7 February 2019 12:07 PM 
To: Weber,David 
Cc: Jesson,Ciaudia 
Subject: Re: Standing committees 

Hi David, 

I'd like to make the following motion at the next GP Committee meeting: 

To direct staff to identify feasible options for publishing on the City of Richmond website the audio 
recordings from all Council and Standing Committee meetings that are not video recorded. 

The purpose is to provide a greater level of accessibility and transparency of City Council decisions, as is 
provided by video recordings currently provided for some meetings. It will also provide interested public 
with a more detailed understanding of the meetings, and capture the nuances that are not found in the 
minutes. 

Thank you, 

Kelly 

Kelly Greene 
Richmond City Councillor 

(604) 230-9461 
6911 No. 3 Road 
Richmond, BC 
V6Y2C1 
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